From: Peter Conn

To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Save Stow Grove caretaker and cottage
Date: Sunday, August 31, 2025 6:02:34 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Goleta City Council,

I do not live in the City of Goleta. Ilive in Santa Barbara, in Mission Canyon.

Please save, renovate and use the Stow Grove cottage for essential worker housing, in this case park caretaker.
You will have worker housing that you know will be affordable as you can control the rents.

Renovating the little house will cost less than building new.

Renovation should never be compared to destroying a building as destruction will likely be less expensive in nearly
all cases.

Please save the park caretaker cottage and use it for that.
Some of your community members are suggesting that with excellent reasons why.
Using the cottage is the sensible and morally correct thing to do.

Sincerely yours,

Paulina Conn

Mission Canyon resident

(Some of us in Mission Canyon are trying to have our saved, empty, cottage in Rocky Nook County Park used
again for park caretaker housing)
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